
                                       

Energy-Smart Homes Trail 
If you would like to find out how to save money by saving energy, and upgrade your homefor 
greater energy efficiency, look out for next month’s Energy-Smart Homes Trail in the Thornbury 
area on the weekend of 19th - 20th October. Sustainable Thornbury is looking for volunteer 
stewards to help run the event. 

Sustainable Thornbury is organising the Trail in partnership with South Gloucestershire Council.  
People following the Trail will be able to see and talk to householders in a number of homes 
which have put in various energy saving features.  You will be able to find out from local people 
how successful the energy saving has been and about any problems they have encountered.   

Each householder will have a volunteer steward to help organise the event.  Sustainable 
Thornbury is looking for people willing to assist on the afternoon of Saturday and/or Sunday 
19th/20th October. You don’t have to be an energy expert – we just need a friendly face!  If you 
can give some time please contact Marian on 01454-412165 or email 
stewards@sustainablethornbury.org .  

 There is still room for your house to be included so if you have put in energy saving measures 
and would like to show other people, please contact Raymond on 01454-852015 or email 
warmhomes@sustainablethornbury.org  
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